
 

 
   

  

 

  
 

  
  

     

Findings for the Alaska Board of Game 
2020-227-BOG 

Board Recommendation to the Department of Fish and Game 
Provided during the Interior and Eastern Arctic Region Regulations Meeting 

The Board of Game finds as follows, based on information provided by Department staff, Alaska 
residents and other wildlife users: 

The Board recommended the Department take the following actions: 
1. Registration permits for the moose hunt in February in Unit 19D will be available in 

the hunt area only for the months of January and February. 

Vote:  7-0 
March 14, 2020 Ted Spraker, Chairman 
Fairbanks, AK Alaska Board of Game 
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